
January 24, 1973 

Gerald Charnoff, Esq.  
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge 
910 17th Street, N.W.  
Washington, D.C. 20006

tstribution: 
GC Files 

Gmtwn .  
Reg. Central Files 
PDR 
LPDR 
Shapar 
Engelhardt 
Gallo 
DRL - oo8 
Formal Files (2) 
Chron

In the Matter of 
Northern States Power Company 

Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant

Dear Mr. Charnoff: 

Please make the following corrections on the index to Monticello correspon
dence for 1972: 

49. Letter from NSP transmitting application amendment 2 for 
conversion of POL to OL; and 

136. Letter from NSP transmitting Suppl. 1 of Application Amdt 2.  

Also enclosed are: 

December 18, 1972, letter from Grier to NSP with inspection report; 

December 18, 1972, letter from Boyd to NSP; and 

December 22, 1972, letter from Skovholt to NSP with enclosures.  

Sincerely, 

Geoffrey Gitner 
Counsel for AEC Regulatory Staff

Enclosures: 
As Stated
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UNITED STATES - .  

ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20545 

January 24, 1973 

Gerald Charnoff, Esq.  
Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge 
910 17th Street, N.W.  
Washington, D.C. 20006 

In the Matter of 
Northern States Power Company 

Monticello NTucleai Generating Plant 

Dear Mr. Charnoff: 

Please make the following corrections on the index to Monticello correspon
dence for 1972: 

49. Letter from NSP transmitting application amendment 2 for 
conversion of POL to OL; and 

136. Letter from NSP transmitting Suppl. 1 of Application Amdt 2.  

Also enclosed are: 

December 18, 1972, letter from Grier to NSP with inspection report; 

December 18, 1972, letter from Boyd to NSP; and 

December 22, 1972, letter from Skovholt to NSP with enclosures.  

Sur cerely, 

Geoffrcy Gitne 
Counel f or AEC Regulatory Staff 

Enclosures: 
As Stated


